
CHORAL PROGRAM
Arr. M. Brymer          Happy

Coldplay - M. Brymer  Viva la vida

Arr. Muzzolon           Vivo per lei

Arr. G. Castelli          Qualcosa che non c'è

B. Boshell                I've got the music in me

Ola Gjeilo                Tundra

Arr. F. Vestri             Cup song

Arr. A. Cadario          Hyde & Seek

Alberto Cenci           I believe in the beat

Michael Bojensen       Eternity

E. Morricone (arr. A. Snyder) Nella fantasia

E. Levi (arr. A. Costa)   I believe

Kirby Shaw    One world, One Voice, One song

INTERNATIONAL FOLK MUSIC   

El. G. Susana             'O surdato 'nnamorato

Arr. R. Giavina            O sole mio

J. Hadar (Israel)          Bo Yavo Haboker

Arr. M. Hyökki (Finland) On Suuri Sun Rantas

Arr. R. Giavina (Russia)  Kalinka

SACRED MUSIC 

Ivo Antognini              Agnus Dei

Rupert Lang              Cantate Domino

Olga Gjeilo                Gloria

Rupert Lang              Sanctus

Gioventù in cantata (Youth in choir) was 
established in 1971 with the intention of 
promotion and  developing choir education 
for children. Overdose the years, it has 
progressively evolved to become a school 
for choral music, constantly searching for 
new repertoires and new forms of artistic 
expression. The choir, ad a result, has a 
vast repertoire from high classical to 
contemporany. The cho ir g ive s its 
performances in strikking manner, complete 
with theatrical elements, gestures and 
movements. Under the care  and leading 
management of its conductor Cinzia Zanon, 
the choir continues on its path with 
enthusiastic energy with intent to better 
itself in order to continue to continue to 
give the audience the gift of genuine and 
intense emotions. The group si also a 
promoter of important musical events with 
the awareness that their encounter of 
different worlds can lead to a reciprocal 
and mutual enr ichment relationship. 
Alongside the attention placedon artistic 
and vocal depth and improvement, with the 
latter under care of Manuela Matteazzi, 
the educational value  of "making choir"is 
constantly enphasized. Gioventù in cantata 
have held a great number of concert in 
different Italian cities and have tournèe in 
Europe (Spain, Swisse, France, Hungary, 
Belgium, Germany, Finland, Russia) and in 
the world: Brasil, Argentina, USA, Canada, 
Japan, Australia, Philippine. Everywhere 
they have earned remarkable success. They 
also partecipated in many festivals, show, 
and national and international competition. 
Dur ing the last 5th inte rnat io nal 
competition "Il Garda in coro" (Malcesine, 
Garda Lake, april 2016) it won the Grand 
Prix, the first prize in its category and 
other 3 special prizes, among these also 
the prize for the best conductor.

GIOVENTÙ IN CANTATA 

Cinzia Zanon, conductor 
 Alberto Cenci, piano    Enrico Cenci, percussion  

Manuela Matteazzi, vocal coach    Giulia Malvezzi, coreographer


